
VAWA Notice to Section 8 Landlords in reference to LMHA’s Section 8 Participants:

1. An incident or incidents of domestic violence, dating violence, or stalking do not qualify as serious or repeated violations of the lease.

2. That criminal activity directly relating to domestic violence, dating violence, or stalking does not constitute grounds for termination of a tenancy.

3. Certification of domestic violence status is confidential and may only be disclosed in accordance with the law. 

4. A lawful occupant, who is the abuser, may be terminated from the Program so that a lawful occupant, who is the victim, may remain on the Program.

Note:  It is suggested that the agency’s VAWA policy be referenced in this form and attached to provide more detail.

This sample form is intended for use by public housing agencies, in consultation with their legal counsel, to implement the provisions of the Violence Against Women Act.  It is not intended as a substitute for obtaining legal advice, but rather as information that may be used by agency counsel as a point of departure in preparing documents suitable to the agency.  Neither NAHRO nor the drafter(s) of this document warrants or guarantees its efficacy, sufficiency or compliance with law.   Agencies must look solely to their legal counsel for final determinations concerning the form and substance of their documents implementing VAWA.


